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Upcoming Closures Affecting Men’s & Family Locker Rooms:‌

Du‌ring the work in t‌he men’s locker room in May, we discovered unexpected damage to the‌
building’s infrastructure. The team worked quickly to identify repairs to address the problems.‌
However, due to the location of some of this recently discovered damage, we had to make the‌
difficult decision to ‌close the family locker rooms starting May 30th‌ to complete those repairs.‌
Unfortunately, this closure is in addition to the men’s locker room already being closed.‌ ‌

Me‌n can co‌ntinue to change in the still-open section of the men’s locker room through June‌
13‌ . Starting the week of June 16‌ , the men’s locker room will be completely closed. ‌We are‌
working with Walker Construction to get the locker rooms completed as soon as possible. We will‌
share more information on the timeline for reopening the men’s locker room as soon as we can.‌

th‌ th‌

During the closure, we have a shower trailer with 3 shower stalls for our male patrons to use in‌
place of the locker rooms. ‌For the next 8-10 weeks, this will be the only shower facility on site‌
for men to shower after their workout. ‌It’s located behind the Wellness Center giving our‌
patrons easy access to it from the fitness floor.‌ ‌

We know a shower trailer is not ideal and we apologize for this inconvenience – we are doing our‌
best to remain open and to offer as many of our usual amenities as possible during construction.‌ ‌

If you have any questions, please talk to any of our Wellness Center staff. Thank you in advance‌
for your continued patience and understanding!‌ ‌
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Wellness Center Pool Closure:‌

Renovation work will begin in the pool in June. ‌June 18‌  will be the last day patrons can swim in‌
the Wellness Center pool or use the hot tub for a few months.‌ We expect renovations in this
area to last into the fall.‌ ‌

th‌

Pool-based fitness classes that are normally offered at the Wellness Center pool will move to the
Coeur Center during the closure. Watch for announcements about the days and times for these
classes soon. ‌

Also, as a reminder, all patrons who have Wellness Center membership can use the pool at the
Coeur Center at no additional cost during this time. Please check the ‌website‌ for hours or
closures. You can also call 208-686-5437 if you have questions about pool operating hours.‌ ‌

Physical Therapy, Wellbriety, and Other Updates:‌  ‌
May was a very busy month for the men’s locker room. The demolition work was completed, and
Walker Construction is starting to put the area back together. In early June we expect sheetrock to
go up, followed by tile later in the month.‌ ‌

May also saw a lot of progress in the new Physical Therapy and Wellbriety spaces, which are
really taking shape as the construction crew set electrical components and started to hang
sheetrock. We expect those spaces to be open and in use before the summer is over!‌ ‌

As we approach the end of the first phase of the renovation, we’d like to thank our patrons and‌
our community for all their understanding and flexibility as we move through this exciting project!‌

Calling all Coeur d’Alene Tribal college athletes! 
Use the camera on your phone to scan this code

and drop your photo to be considered for artwork
around Marimn Health:

http://www.coeurcenter.org/

